
Operations Department   
 

 

Date:  October 24, 2023 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment –November 15, 2023 – A/35/2023 

Operations has reviewed A/35/2023 – 155 Alexander Ave. application and offer the 
following comments: 

• Construction of accessory building should not adversely impact any rear yard 
drainage or adjacent neighbouring lands. 

 
Marco Villella, P.Eng. 
Division Leader – Engineering & Infrastructure  


